
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank you very much for considering my abstract submission. I am honored to be

invited to the 4th International Conference on Neuroscience and Psychiatry.

As a primary school teacher in the public education system, I have specialized in

mathematics and sciences while also teaching music and physical education.

Additionally, I hold a Master's degree in Advanced Neuroeducation from the

University of Barcelona. Currently, I am involved in teacher training through a course

titled "Brain, Nature, and School."

My presentation at the congress will be centered around my scientific publication

titled "The Influence of the Natural Environment on Learning in Primary School

Students." During my talk, I aim to delve deeper into how the brain responds to

natural surroundings and how we can harness this knowledge to benefit both primary

school education and adults alike.

Thank you once again for this opportunity. I look forward to contributing to the 4th

International Conference on Neuroscience and Psychiatry.

Best regards,

Marina Duset Panareda


